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Dear staff, parents and carers, 
 

Following a sewerage leak on 16 August 2024, a basement level classroom and hallway in 
Building E at Valley View Public School required urgent cleaning and repairs. 

The classroom and hallway were cordoned off from students and staff, and the class was 
relocated.  

Over the weekend 17–18 August 2024 the plumbing issues were fixed and both areas were 
professionally cleaned. The hallway has been reopened while the classroom will remain 
closed until the carpet is replaced in coming weeks.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority. We 
will continue to keep the community updated. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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